
DepEd ADVISORY No. 443, s. 2012 
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this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel  
(Visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph) 

September 11, 2012 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DEPED ADVISORY NO. 369, S. 2012 
(First Professional Summit of the Philippine Regulation Commission (PRC)  

and the Philippine Association of Professional Regulatory  
Board Members, Inc.) 

 

The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) and the Philippine Association of 
Professional Regulatory Board Members, In. (PAPRB) will hold its First Professional Summit 
with the theme “Convergence of Professionals for Nation-Building and Global 
Competitiveness” on October 18-19, 2012 at the Fiesta Pavillion of Manila Hotel, Manila as 
announced in DepEd Advisory No. 369, s. 2012.  Interested participants are advised of the 
following information: 
 

1. Pre-registration maybe made at the Summit website address: 
http://professionalsummit.org; and 
 

2. Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.” 

  
Other provisions of said Advisory still remain. 

 
For more information, interested individuals may contact:  

 
Ms. Teresita R. Manzala  
Chairperson  
Philippine Association of Professional Regulatory Board Members, Inc.   

(PAPRB) Office  

Professional Regulation Commission (PRC)  
3rd Floor, PRC Main Building 
P. Paredes corner Nicanor Reyes Streets  
Sampaloc, Manila  
Telephone No.: (02) 735-6933  
E-mail Address: firstprofessionalsummit@yahoo.com 
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